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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon! 

 

This proposal is unnecessary, and susceptible to software error and tampering, and 

thwarts the will of some voters that want to vote for only one, and only one candidate, 

and not to have their vote cast to anyone else. 

 

Thank you 

John Forgard 


